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Director of the Federal Geodetic Administration, Mr. Željko Obradović, visited cadastral municipality
Rotimlja and held a meeting with representatives of the Commission for public exhibition of survey data
carried out in that area of the Municipality of Stolac.

Representatives of the Commission presented the results so far and informed the director that the entire
process was proceeding according to the planed deadlines. Namely, the Federal Geodetic Administration,
Cantonal Authority for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs and Municipality of Stolac, based on a joint
agreement, are carrying out the public exhibition process of survey data in the area of Rotimlja and
Trijebanj. After the completion of the cadastral part, which is planned for the current year, the
establishment of the land registry for these cadastral municipalities, Rotimlja and Trijebanj, will follow.

The long-term plan is to successfully continue the establishing process of the cadastre and land registry for
the remaining part of the Municipality of Stolac and the City of Stolac.
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